
PUBLIC NOTICE
  
FOR ALL APPLICANTS AND MEMBERS OF THE  
QALIPU MI’KMAQ FIRST NATION 

On July 4, 2013, Canada and the Federation of Newfoundland Indians (FNI) announced a  
Supplemental Agreement that clarifies the process for enrolment in the Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation  
and resolves issues that emerged in the implementation of the 2008 Agreement for the Recognition  
of the Qalipu Mi’kmaq Band.

As a result all applications submitted between December 1, 2008, and November 30, 2012, except those 
previously rejected, will be reviewed. This includes applications of all those who have gained Indian status 
as members of the Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation. No new applications will be accepted. 

Canada and the FNI will be issuing additional public notices to inform applicants of the enrolment process.  
In addition, all applicants will be sent a letter in November 2013 outlining next steps in the process. 

Applicants should not provide additional information related to their applications, unless requested to do so 
by Canada and the FNI. 

For more information, including the Supplemental Agreement and Frequently Asked Questions: 

Web: www.aandc.gc.ca/qalipu or www.qalipu.ca  
Phone: 1-800-561-2266  
TTY: 1-800-465-7735
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